
Volunteers list 

1. We are looking for memorabilia, photo’s and stories 

to be setup and displayed for the reception area. 

Items must be dropped off at the Town Hall on 

Saturday March 13 at 10:00 am. (Please remember 

there will be many people at the event, think about the 

value of the item, we cannot be responsible for lost or 

stolen items, copies are better.) 

2. We are looking for children to participate in the 

Ceremony Grand Finale March 13th. 

3. We are looking for volunteers for Saturday setup. 

4. We are looking for volunteers to setup and server 

refreshments and help with Tee-shirt sales. 

5. We are looking for hosts to greet and guide folks the 

day of the Ceremony.  

Any questions feel free to 

 Call  Joyce Schoenig 756-7032  

    


